
 

 

 

December 3, 2024 

Dear Families, 

 

Stormy, winter days are here! MSAD 11 is planning to have the option for remote snow days, if possible, 

to help us avoid making up some days of school. This will only happen if a storm doesn’t look like it will 

take out a lot of power or the internet. Superintendent Pat Hopkins will communicate with families if a 

remote day will happen. 

 

The plan for PreK-5 students includes: 

 

• Lunches for K-5 students will be sent home with students before a remote storm day.  If you 

haven’t yet, please complete the following Sign up for lunch survey about ordering lunch in 

advance of a storm. 

 

• A learning packet will be sent home with all PreK-5 students before a remote storm day. It 

will contain a literacy activity, a math activity, and an activity choice from art, music, or PE. These 

are meant for practicing skills that students have been learning in the classroom. No new 

learning is expected to happen on a remote day.  

 

•Teachers will have scheduled office hours from 8:00-9:00 a.m. in case you have any questions 

about the learning activities that were sent home. This time is not for classroom instruction with 

the teacher. 

 

•Learning packets will be sent back to school for teachers to check. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please reach out to your child’s teacher or give our office a call. 

 

​ ​ ​ ​  

❆ In the spirit of growing and 

learning, 

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​      Mrs. Gould  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1AUR6UgXaEmPBJseYkWTz1vbPC6lwvxXKFXzxdd7DF6M/edit?ts=6723be1c

